
Hindi Pakhwada in September 2024 (14.09.2024 to 30.09.2024) 

According to the guidelines of the Government of India, Ministry of Home Affairs, Department 

of Official Language and Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, Headquarters, it is mandatory to 

organize Hindi Fortnight in all the offices in the month of September 2024 for the progressive 

development of the official language Hindi. 


